
NOTICE TO MEMBERS

Many of you may already have seen that the Government has responded to an increase 
in locally transmitted COVID-19 cases by putting in place a number of Further Social 
Distancing Measures which are effective until the 26th November 2020. Those that affect 
the Club are as follows:

• Table size in all F&B Outlets will decrease to 4 (four) persons per table.
• All F&B Outlets will operate at 50% of user capacity.
• The Sportsman’s Bar and Chairman’s Bar will now close at Midnight. All other F&B 

Outlets will close at their normal closing times.
• Food and drink can only be consumed at a table, which necessarily means that you are 

not allowed to walk around (or stand) consuming food or drink when not at a table. 
Masks must be worn at all times when not at a table. 

• The Swimming Pool(s) will operate at 50% user capacity.

It is perhaps timely that I should also inform you that the Government have advised us 
that due to the large Social Gatherings expected for the following events, we should not go 
ahead with the Christmas Fete on 5th December 2020, the Christmas Carols with the Hong 
Kong Welsh Male Voice Choir on 7th December 2020 and the Christmas Performance by 
the Hong Kong Pipe Band on 20th December 2020. Accordingly, these events have now 
had to be cancelled.

I would ask that you do your best to fully comply with the revised Government regulations 
and, in particular, take note of the restriction that you can only consume food and drink at 
a table. I realize this may be difficult, especially at the Sportsman’s Bar, but we must do 
our utmost to ensure we are not in breach of these new Social Distancing Measures.

Let’s hope that towards the end of November the Government are in a position to relax 
these measures in order we may look forward to having a fun and sociable Festive month 
of December.

Stay Safe and Healthy

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club
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